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Friday, 01 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you have had a lovely summer holiday and managed to get out and about in between the rain 

showers. 

 

Return to school 

We are looking forward to welcoming our children back to school on Tuesday 5th September.   

 

School Day Timings 

Before we finished, I shared the new timings for the school day which are 8.45am- 3.15pm.  The gates 

will open at 8.40am and will be closed at 8.50am.  Children arriving later than this will need to come 

through the main office.  These changes have been made in line with government expectations. 

 

Mrs Daniels has shared Nursery and Reception timings directly with parents. 

 

School Uniform 

Please remember that full school uniform is expected for all children, including school shoes.  Children 

arriving in trainers of any colour will be given black school pumps to wear in school if they do not have 

their own PE pumps in school.  I have previously shared acceptable trainers with parents and carers and 

the examples are on the school website https://holyspiritcatholicprimary.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/sites/4/2023/06/Uniform-letter-8th-June-23.pdf  

 

This year, we are welcoming new staff to Holy Spirit: Miss Davies- Y3 Teacher, Miss Rimmer- Y3 TA and 

Miss Calder- Y1 TA.  We are looking forward to getting to know them and working with them….The Holy 

Spirit Way! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Forrest and Star  
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